
Where Else Can You Find 
Gas For $1.59 A Gallon?...

Monday, 5:32 PM

Dear Friend,

With such high gas prices, some hotels, resorts and campgrounds are guaranteeing special deals on 
gas this summer – as low as $1.59 a gallon. But that’s not all that’s in this issue. I’ve packed it full of 
entertaining (and helpful) tidbits, trivia and unknown facts. But first let me tell you…

Here’s what we were up to last month…

Jacqui, my oldest daughter, has returned to Lorain County Community College to continue working 
toward her Surgical Tech degree.  She’ll be doing her clinicals at the Cleveland Clinic. Danielle and I 
went on a canoe trip with the Berea United Methodist Church Youth Group. Paddling along 18 miles of 
scenic river in Mohican State Park was a magnificent experience. God has truly blessed us with such a 
beautiful planet!

In studio news, I’d like to give special thanks to Bryan Bowser, Administrative Director at Baldwin-
Wallace College Conservatory of Music. The past few years, he has chosen us to photograph their middle 
school string and band camps and their New Horizons Band. Brian also referred us to the North Coast 
Men’s Chorus for their group portrait. To show our thanks, we’re sending you a $25.00 gift certificate to 
the ever popular Tony K’s Restaurant in Berea and a $25.00 portrait gift certificate.

Finally, I want you to know you can call me for any reason.  Please let me know if you have a friend, 
family member, coworker or neighbor who likes your portrait or wants one like it. 

I truly appreciate your friendship and referrals. 

With warm regards,

Mark Madere
SpectraLight Photography

P.S. Would you like to win a $50.00 transferable family portrait gift certificate (you can use it yourself or 
give it to a friend)… or two FREE rounds of mini golf at Swings-N-Things? Check out the trivia question 
on page four of the newsletter and call us with your answer.

P.P.S.  Just so you know, here is what’s happening at the SpectraLight Photography right now. To 
acknowledge our clients’ past patronage, we have a special FREE gift as a small token of our 
appreciation. See page one of the newsletter for details.

P.P.P.S.  (I know, there’s no such thing as P.P.P.S. – but this is too important to not bring to your 
attention!) To celebrate 25 years of professional photography, we’ll donate $25.00 of every qualifying 
order to Operation Smile – a non-profit organization that provides free corrective surgeries to children 
with cleft palates and other facial deformities. Please see the article on page two of the newsletter for 
more information.


